
 

    
   

Ref: GPA.SHT/musiclessons 
 
13 September 2023  

Dear Families 

Music Instrument Lessons 2023-2024 

At Stowmarket High we offer lessons on the following instruments: 

• piano, violin, drum kit, guitar, bass guitar, cornet, trumpet, horn, trombone and singing 

We offer one-to-one music lessons during school hours provided by visiting private teachers. 

Lessons take place in the practice rooms in the Music Department at Stowmarket High School on the 
same day each week. Timetables are displayed in the Music Department at the start of each week. 

Private teachers generally charge £11 per twenty-minute lesson, payable at the beginning of each 
half-term period direct to the private teacher, who is self-employed. Students in receipt of Pupil 
Premium funding (in receipt of free school meals, looked after children and service children) may be 
entitled to free lessons funded by the school. Please contact finance@stowhigh.com if you have any 
questions regarding this. 

If you would like your child to start or continue with lessons, please complete the slip below and 
return to Miss Page, Director of Creative & Performing Arts by Monday 18 September 2023 

If you have any queries, please contact g.page@stowhigh.com  

Where space is limited, students will be placed on a waiting list. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Stowmarket High School 

Music Instrument Lessons 2023-2024 

Student Name:_______________________________________________________                          

Tutor Group:_______________ 

What instrument do you wish to 
play:______________________________________________________________ 

Current level on chosen instrument: 
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· Beginner 

· Grade Exam 1-3 taken 

· Grade Exam 4 or above 

Do you have your own instrument? (where applicable)__________________________ 

Name of parent/guardian: 

Signature of parent/guardian: 

Contact phone number: 

Email address: 

Please return slip to Miss Page by Monday 19 September 2023 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 


